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CHAPTER 61. TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION COORDINATING BOARD

SUBCHAPTER A. GENERAL PROVISIONS

Sec. 61.001.  SHORT TITLE.  This chapter may be cited as the 
Higher Education Coordinating Act of 1965.

Acts 1971, 62nd Leg., p. 3072, ch. 1024, art. 1, Sec. 1, eff. Sept. 
1, 1971.

Sec. 61.002.  PURPOSE.  (a)  The purpose of this chapter is to 
establish in the field of public higher education in the State of 
Texas an agency to provide leadership and coordination for the Texas 
higher education system, institutions, and governing boards, to the 
end that the State of Texas may achieve excellence for college 
education of its youth through the efficient and effective 
utilization and concentration of all available resources and the 
elimination of costly duplication in program offerings, faculties, 
and physical plants.

(b)  In the exercise of its leadership role, the Texas Higher 
Education Coordinating Board established by this chapter shall be an 
advocate for the provision of adequate resources and sufficient 
authority to institutions of higher education so that such 
institutions may realize, within their prescribed role and scope, 
their full potential to the benefit of the students who attend such 
institutions and to the benefit of the citizens of the state in terms 
of the realization of the benefits of an educated populace.

(c)  Postsecondary education for qualified Texans who desire to 
pursue such education is important to the welfare and security of 
this state and the nation and, consequently, is an important public 
purpose.  The legislature finds and declares that the state can 
achieve its full economic and social potential only if every 
individual has the opportunity to contribute to the full extent of 


